
News Release 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Contact: Kevin Kerstein 
Kentucky Racing Communications 

Churchill Downs, Ellis Park, Turfway Park 
(610) 420-6971 (mobile) 
(502) 635-4712 (office) 

Kevin.Kerstein@KyDerby.com 
 

RACING SCHEDULED TO RESUME FRIDAY AT TURFWAY PARK 
 
FLORENCE, Ky. (Thursday, Jan. 9, 2025) – After a brief pause caused by winter weather, live racing is scheduled to return Friday 
at Turfway Park Racing & Gaming with a nine-race program beginning at 5:55 p.m. (all times Eastern) The highlight of the evening will 
be a $180,036 carryover in the Late Pick 5, giving fans an enticing wagering opportunity as the action resumes under the lights. 

Racing was canceled on Wednesday and Thursday due to the remnants of a winter storm. This weekend’s schedule also 
features racing on Saturday beginning at 5:55 p.m. and a special Sunday card starting at 1 p.m. Sunday’s program will serve as a makeup 
for Wednesday’s cancellation, with the full scheduled card moving to that day. 

Turfway Park officials continue to monitor weather forecasts for the area and will provide updates to the racing schedule if 
necessary. Fans and participants are encouraged to check Turfway’s official website and social media channels for the latest 
information. 

For more information, visit www.turfway.com.  
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